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NOTICE OF LAS OLAS HOA ANNUAL MEETING FOR 2023

Date:	Saturday, February 25th, 2023
Time:	9:00am
Loc:	Ponce Inlet Community Center, 4670 Peninsula, Ponce Inlet.

With our annual members’ meeting approaching, myself and the Board of Directors wish to keep you informed regarding the growth of Las Olas, the goals we have met and the status of various projects.
Hurricane Ian and Hurricane Nicole did have some effect on the community areas of Las Olas but fortunately the impact was minimal, even with the record setting rainfall and high winds.  Our retention/stormwater system performed flawlessly, and we were able to be good neighbors and assist other Ponce Inlet residents with water mitigation efforts.
Our gates were down for a period of time but are currently performing as usual.  The dune walkover sustained additional damage, highlighting the need for replacement.  The replacement of the walkover will commence in early March and is scheduled to be completed prior to turtle season.
The community lot was graded and sodded with an irrigation system installed.  Additionally, a walkway was completed for easier beach access and, a brick paver pad and sidewalk as well as picnic tables were added for our community to enjoy.
Along with the above items, the 2023 budget, future maintenance needs, vendor contracts and completed 2022 projects will be reviewed.
We as a board are looking forward to seeing you and hope all may make it.
If unable to attend, please return enclosed proxy if desired. 
Feel free to contact any of the board members with questions or concerns, our contact information is listed on the website.

LASOLASHOA.SITE 
Brian T. Smith
President, Las Olas HOA
.


